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OAKVILLE HIGH SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

Good Afternoon Tiger Families,

Second semester is racing past us. Only one more week before we head to spring break. As we
begin to think about that time away, let’s keep our focus on the school side of things until the 2:10
bell on Friday, March 15.

This week brought an end to our winter sports season. Some of the teams experienced some
opportunities for growth and others saw great success. The Girls Swim Team qualified 11
swimmers for the state swim meet. For the first time in school history, we had three members of
the Girls Wrestling Team qualify for the state tournament. Ethan Venable became a 3 time state
medalist for the Boys Wrestling Program.
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The Girls Basketball team lost in the district finals. They played
really hard all the way to the final buzzer. The student cheering
section helped create an amazing atmosphere. Post season
recognition continues to come in for several members of the
team. Lizzie Wescoat, Alivia Schnur, Sydney Baker and Sami
Simokaitis all received conference recognition. Addie Czuppon
reached 1000 points in her career and was named the
Conference Player of the Year for the second year in a row!
What an amazing accomplishment!

Rehearsals are underway for the spring theater production. They will be following up last fall’s
successful run of Seussical the Musical with The Outsiders. | can’t wait to see that! The drama
department also had competition recently. The OHS One Acts qualified for the state competition
that will happen in April! Congratulations to all of our thespians!

This week we held our DONUT Forget Graduation assembly for our seniors. Seniors received a
donut before heading to the gym to hear about some of the important things to help keep them
focused on everything they need for graduation. Josten’s was here to distribute caps, gowns and
announcements. They will be back before we leave for spring break.

When we return from spring break, things will really start to go fast. We will move into our testing
period. Most of our students will have at least one state test they will be taking. We will have
EOC’s, ACT and AP tests starting in April. Those, along with prom and our rescheduled Junior
Ring Dance, along with the other activities including final exams, will make the last few weeks go
really fast. Please make sure you plan accordingly.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr. Brennan, Principal
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